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From: Jane Otten [mailto:jot@fuse.net]
Sent; Thursday, June 30,2016 12:56 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case#16-0253-GA-BTX

I'm writing to express my opinion concerning the Duke Energy High-Pressure Transmission Pipeline.
I realize how important it is to update old pipes and provide the needed energy to our growing 
population. To do this in such a populated area is completely absurd. The amount of twists and turns 
this will take will make the pipeline dangerous. Going near Blue Ash elementary, UC Blue Ash and 
Jewish hospital is so very dangerous. Populated areas is not a smart decision and hopefully the powers 
that be are a little smarter than this.
Please go around the city so we don't need to worry about affecting our children and the less fortunate 
that are hospitalized at Jewish.
We have enough to worry about with terrorism, do we really need to worry about what Duke Energy Is 
going to do.
I am totally against this.
Thank you and I hope Duke makes the right decision for our city.

Jane Otten 
16 Muirfield Lane 
Blue Ash, Ohio 45241
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